ROAD RACE IN SECTION OF
HACKTHORNE ROAD

Members of the public are advised that some temporary traffic delays may be
experienced in Hackthorne Road between Takahe Drive and the Cashmere
Primary School between 3.00pm and 4.30pm on Saturday 31 August 2002,
during the holding of the Harbour ‘n Hills running race.

Runners participating in the race will enter Hackthorne Road at Victoria Park
Road and finish the race outside Cashmere Primary School.

Traffic will not be stopped or impeded except when turning into Longhurst
Terrace or private driveways on the city side of the road, and then only
momentarily to allow a runner to proceed.



